Dear colleagues,
 

Over the last couple of months Graeme Marshall, Clinical Director for Glasgow North East, has been working with Derek Jamieson, Community Pharmacy Champion for North East and Anne Thompson, previously Clinical Pharmacist Lead for North East, to agree a protocol for GP practices and Community Pharmacies to work and communicate collaboratively together. This has arisen as a result of issues identified with the transfer of prescriptions and messages from one to another and the expectations of each service in relation to what a patient can expect from their pharmacy after being prescribed at the GP practice.

The SOP that has been developed is attached and as such I would ask all GP practices and Community Pharmacists to brief their teams on this new way of working between the two services.

This can only work if each practice and pharmacy ensure that they check their clinical email box a minimum of twice a day to pick up messages and prescription requests quickly and in a timely manner. 

We have previously distributed a list of clinical mailbox addresses for community pharmacies, and the list can be found on the CPD Team website (link below):

https://www.communitypharmacy.scot.nhs.uk/nhs-boards/nhs-greater-glasgow-clyde/contractor-lists/
	NHS Community Pharmacy Website
The official public web site for Community Pharmacists in Scotland providing information and guidance on the new Pharmacy contract including the ePharmacy programme.

www.communitypharmacy.scot.nhs.uk


We hope that this will help and support an improved patient experience around how prescriptions are managed outwith the normal ordering procedures that are already in place.
 

Kind Regards

Alan
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